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To Whom It May Concern,

I am extremely concerned about the new abortion law reform that MP Rob Pyne is
 proposing. I oppose the bill before parliament which removes all protections and puts in
 no safeguards. 
Women already have the 'right to choose' whether they participate in sex or not.
 Becoming pregnant or not is the consequence of their actions and choices. Both women
 and men need to take responsibility for their choices. When Governments don't support
 people taking responsibility for their own choices then we have a grave future. More
 attention needs to be given to educating people and bringing up a community of
 respectful individuals where we encourage healthy relationships. If we don't show respect
 to ourselves, each other and to the sanctity of life then there is no hope for a bright
 future.
Abortion is Murder! Children have the 'right to be born'.  Families are perpetuated through
 the sacred power of procreation. Let me remind us that if our parent's had sought an
 abortion, where would we be now?
I call upon the committee to search your hearts and conscious, for you know the things I
 have spoken of are true. Have the courage to choose the right and to follow through.

Thanking you,
Deb Annesley
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